
 

Jambo! We look forward to a week of virtual travel to the Kingdom of the Son in the 

Serengeti of Africa.  There we will learn about The Lord’s Prayer - Jesus’ explanation of 

how to talk with our Heavenly Father.  Each day your traveler will enjoy music, skits, 

crafts, new friends, and the life-changing stories of the Bible! You will see the lesson 

overview below. 

 

As you prepare your travelers for the Kingdom of the Son, here are some practical ways 

you can enhance their experience:  
 

• Fuel your travelers for the morning with a hearty breakfast.  

• Have your travelers wear comfortable play clothes and tennis shoes for outdoor play—rain or shine.  

• If your travelers have allergies and are uncertain about eating our daily snacks, please pack a simple snack 

(e.g., granola bar) and mark the snack with their name.  

• Help your travelers cultivate compassion for others by encouraging them to look for those who may need a 

special friend.   

• Bring your travelers to the auditorium for check-in at 8:45 a.m.  We encourage you to stay for the opening 

music and skits in the auditorium where you will find chairs for parents along the back wall.  

• Join us at 11:35 p.m. in the auditorium for the closing music and mission project.  

• Pick up your travelers promptly at 12:00 p.m.  Please remember that photo ID will be required.  

• At the end of the morning, ask your travelers about their new discoveries! 
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